
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Friday 7th March 2014 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardians, 
 
As you will no doubt be aware, Sport Relief is a biennial charity event from Comic Relief, in association 
with BBC Sport, which brings together the worlds of sport and entertainment to raise money to help 
vulnerable people in both the UK and the world's poorest countries.  
 
Sharmans Cross has an extremely successful track record of raising money for this very worthy cause; 
so much so that we even had a visit from Sam and Mark (popular children’s television presenters) and 
‘Newsround’ in 2010. 
 
This year, each year group shall partake in the Sport Relief Mile on the school field on Friday 21st March 
and we are hoping for your generosity in helping us make this another successful fundraising event!   
 
We are asking that the children come into school dressed as their sporting hero (Olympic – summer or 
winter, Cricketer, Footballer or maybe a hero who is not a celebrity?) for which we are asking for a 
voluntary donation of £1.00. With this donation, the children will also receive a Sports Relief 
Wristband. Attached is a form for friends and family outside of school to sponsor them on their run. They 
can choose to be sponsored for the mile or for the number of laps of the field that they complete. We 
would then ask that you bring in your sponsorship to your class teacher, no later than Friday 28th March 
so that we can send all of the money raised to Sport Relief.  
 
The schedule for the mile is as follows: 
 
10:00 – 11:00        Year 3  
11:00 – 12:00        Year 5 
1:15 – 2:15            Year 4 
2:20 – 3:20            Year 6 
 
We would love as many of you as possible to come and join in the mile (or just support your child!). The 
PTA will be selling refreshments too, so if you wish to come, please can you complete and return the slip 
below. 
 
Please find attached two sponsor forms. One for your child and one for you if required. For more details, 
please see the Sport Relief website. http://www.sportrelief.com/schools/primary 
 
 
Many thanks for your support as always, 
 
Mrs Snowden 
(P.E. Co-ordinator) 
�---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Sport Relief 
I, the parent/guardian of _____________________    in class ________ am going to  

come and join in/watch  the Sport Relief Mile on Friday 21st March at the appropriate time. 

(all family members welcome!) 

Signed:        (Parent/Guardian) 


